
  
 

Item No: 6 

 

 

 

Date:   4th December 2019  

 

Report:  Arrangements for Vice Chair 

 

Written by:  Surrey Hills AONB Unit 

 

_____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Purpose of Report 

 

To agree the arrangements for the Vice Chair role 

 

Summary 

 

At the AONB Board’s AGM on 4
th

 December, it was agreed that the 3 Members Hazel 

Watson, Geoff Duck and Susan Parker who put their names forward for the Vice Chairman 

role would discuss arrangements at the Statutory Members Group.  This meeting took place 

on 25
th

 November. 

 

It is proposed that the 3 Members will each take on the Vice Chairman role between the 

AONB Board meetings, and that this should be done alphabetically by council.  This would 

mean the Guildford Member, Susan Parker, until the March 2020 meeting; the Mole Valley 

Member, Hazel Watson, until the June 2020 meeting; and the Tandridge Member, Geoff 

Duck, until the AGM in September 2020.  This arrangement will be reconsidered at the 

AGM. 

 

Recommendations 

 

Members are asked to agree the arrangements for Vice Chairmanship. 

 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

Background papers:  Surrey Hills Constitution 2014  

 

 

 

Contact details: 

 

Author:   Rob Fairbanks 

Job title   Surrey Hills AONB Director 

Contact no:   01372 220650 

E-mail:   rob.fairbanks@surreyhills.org.uk 

 


